
           APPENDIX 5 

From: Kauppinen Risto [mailto:risto.kauppinen@akava.fi]  
Sent: 12. lokakuuta 2014 19:59 
To: John Liljelund; Tomas Eriksson; Filip Šuman (ČFbU); Stephen King; cheryl.monica.bakke@gmail.com; 
Bollinger Daniel; Oliver Stoll; Carlos FLOORBALL; Martin Wolmhed (SmIBF) Smålands Innebandyförbund; 
magdalena.kotikova@email.cz; jkytola@mac.com 
Cc: Staff IFF 
Subject: Official resignition 
 
 
Dear CB colleagues and IFF staff 
 
By this email I want to inform you officially that I have decided to resign from the IFF CB.  
This is my personal decision. It has been wonderful 18 years in the IFF CB.  
 
Now I would like to leave my position and if the CB so decides give the position to a person who is more 
actively inside the Finnish floorball on the top level. 
 
I am sure that I shall not leave floorball totally. You know there are many ways to be involved eg. to play and 
coach. 
 
I hope to see you all many times. The timing of the WFC 2014 is not the best possible for our family since our 
boy is due to born 2nd of December. The CB meeting in Zurich may be possible but I cannot be sure of the 
attendance of that either. 
 
Yours 
 
Risto 
 


